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22 February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Parent/Carers’ Evening  
 
In order to discuss your child’s progress, we would like to provide you with an opportunity to meet their 
subject teachers online at the Year 10 Parent/Carers’ Evening, being held on Wednesday 22 February 
between 4:00pm and 7:00pm. Following parent and carer feedback we have extended the appointment 
time slightly. Due to the number of COVID cases currently circulating we have delayed the return to face to 
face parents’ evenings, but we hope that this will be the case for your next event.  
 
Subject teachers will provide you with guidance on how you can help your child to further improve or excel 
in each subject. Appointments for Parents’ Evening can be booked online from 6:30pm on Friday 10 
January. Please click here to book appointments via the Parents’ Evening Booking System. A guide to the 
process can be found here. 
 
If you are unable to attend this event but would like to discuss your child’s progress, please telephone the 
school at your earliest convenience to arrange an appointment with Miss Wood, Assistant Headteacher for 
Key Stage 4 or another appropriate member of staff.  We look forward to seeing you soon and thank you 
for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 Mr Scott Yalden  
 Headteacher 

https://looeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call

